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From: Michelle
To: Garcia, Nadia x5114
Cc: glse@capdyn.com; cvanboxtel14@gmail.com
Subject: California Flats Solar/PLN120294-AMD 1
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:00:54 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

Hi Nadia, This is Michelle Van Boxtel and we own the ranch adjacent to the solar field in question with the pending
amendment. At this time we  strongly object to this project as we do not know exact location, size of batteries and if
they will impact our view along with other nuisances like noise, lights,color etc. We were also not given sufficient
time to respond to this letter as it could impact us greatly.
Please let me know more info on this project before you review and approve this.
Thank you,
Michelle
760-445-5328

Sent from my iPad
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